
 GOD'S HOUSE KINDERGARTEN and DAYCARE 

4660 Caldwell Mill Road 

Birmingham, Alabama 35243 

(205) 967-7611 

avpc.org/ministries/ghk 

 

REGISTRATION POLICY 2025-26 

 
 Registration form must be completed (2 sides) and signed by parent/guardian. 

 Registration form must be accompanied by a non-refundable registration fee of $120* plus tuition 

for May 2026.  This tuition is due at time of registration for all children (daycare parents, please 

see below) and is also non-refundable.  If your child remains in school throughout the year, the 

tuition is applied toward the last month's (May) payment.  Otherwise, this tuition is forfeited. 

 We expect 3 ½ year old children to be potty trained. 

 Hours for the kindergarten/preschool are 9:00 a.m. – 12 noon.  Carpool begins at 8:50 a.m. each 

morning and 11:50 a.m. for pick-up.  Lunch bunch for non-daycare is available until 3 p.m. but 

requires a reservation. (Call the office to make a reservation for lunch bunch.) Lunch and play is 

the same as lunch bunch except that you pay for it regardless of whether you are here or not, and 

you do not need to make a reservation.  Space is limited for Lunch & Play.  Early drop off is 

available from 7:00 a.m. until 8:50 a.m. for our preschoolers.  For details, please refer to the God’s 

House Handbook. 

  Daycare is open from 7:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. 

 A current certificate of immunization from your child’s pediatrician must be received in our office 

by the first day of school. 

 

ATTENTION DAYCARE PARENTS! 

 

Those parents registering a daycare child for June 2, 2025 will be required to pay advanced 

tuition of $400 as well as a $120* registration fee.  This advanced tuition will be applied toward the 

next year's May tuition, if your child is at God's House. These amounts are non-refundable.  Our 

daycare program runs from June 2 – May 29. 

 
*Registration fee:  1st child - $120;  2nd child - $60;  3rd child - $30. 

 

GOD’S HOUSE KINDERGARTEN PHILOSOPHY 
 

 God's House Kindergarten is a ministry of the Altadena Valley Presbyterian Church.  We seek 

to serve as the parents’ authorized representative in the child's training process, not to assume the task 

which God gives to parents.  Because the school tries to follow the Bible's instruction as far as 

discipline and parenting, we hope to provide harmony between training received at home and at 

school.  Likewise, the school expects parents to direct and discipline their children accordingly. 

 

 God's House is committed both in and out of the classroom to direct the development of the 

student to enable him to translate the educational experience he receives here into Christian living.  

The school is committed to proclaiming the gospel to the students and parents through our educational 

process.  This is done not only through our classroom, but also at the programs and by way of 

correspondence through the children to home. 


